
From: Deborah Aiken <DeborahAiken@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 4/16/2018 11:16:47 AM
Subject: RE: 2018-4-12 Bryant LT USC - Ryan Dowd

Got it. On it.
 
Thank You,
 
Deborah Aiken
Assistant to the Director of Legal aned Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
DeborahAiken@scstatehouse.gov
803-734-0107
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2018 7:57 AM
 
To: Deborah Aiken 
Cc: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Re: 2018-4-12 Bryant LT USC - Ryan Dowd
 
​The only thing is to better identify St. Hugh. I can't tell if that's a church or a high school

From: Deborah Aiken
 
Sent: Friday, April 13, 2018 8:58 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Catherine McNicoll
 
Subject: 2018-4-12 Bryant LT USC - Ryan Dowd 
 
Good morning Mr. Danny,
Please review the attached Ryan Dowd recommendation letter. Please advise of any changes if any you want made.
Thank you.
Deborah
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